
April 2020 

 

Welcome, parents and students, to a new way of learning! 

 

We hope that you are doing well and staying safe and healthy during this unprecedented               

time in our nation’s history. Google Classroom will be the platform that will be used for our                 

learning environment going forward. On here, you will find all the information pertaining to              

assignments, an online textbook, videos, and anything else that is conducive for the Global              

History curriculum. The invite to this course has already been made available either in the               

classroom or in your email. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you need the code sent to                   

you again! 

 

It is imperative that we move forward knowing that this is a new way of learning for                 

everybody - teachers, parents and students. The assignments, as of April 3, need to be               

completed by the due date given, as per the expectations of the district and course               

requirements. Please continue to check the Google Classroom for upcoming assignments,           

as our first virtual assignment will be posted shortly! ​Please do not hesitate to contact us                

with any questions or problems. We understand the different needs of our students' families              

and will make every effort to make this remote instruction as meaningful and as smooth as                

we can.  

 

Collaboratively and wishing you all the best of health and a wonderful learning experience! 

  

Ms. Jennifer Garrison 

Ms. Jessica Johnson 

Mr. Timothy Rifenburg 

 

 


